
Copy  of Circular on No.C4-18715/74  dt.17-5-1974 (Circular No.24/74) of the 

Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum to all section heads etc. 

=========================================================== 

Sub:-  Correspondence on policy issues – instructions issued. 

=========================================================== 

 An instance has come to the notice of the undersigned wherein a Divl. 

Forest Officer has entered into correspondence with a Pulp and Paper Project 

promoters indicating the availability of sustained supply of raw materials for 

pulpwood from specified area. 

 Question of supply pulpwood has to be considered taking into a/c the 

requirement of the various units in the state as a whole and the Government in 

commitments in this respect. 

 Therefore, all Conservators of Forests and Divl. Forest Officers are hereby 

directed not to enter into correspondence with industrial firms and agencies 

regarding assurance of availability of pulpwood on a long term basis from a 

specified area.  Such matters should be taken up with this office. 

 

              Sd/- 

        K.K. Nair, 

\      Chief Conservator of Forests (Dev.). 

 

Endt. on ML-9636/74 dated 1-6-1974/17-3-1975. 

 Copy to Sections KT, MR, ML, TR & CH and Stock file for information. 

 

 

       For Conservator of Forests. 

 

Office of the Conservator of Forests, 

Central Circle, Trichur. 

 

 

 


